
 

16 September 2013 

UCT investigating “UCT Exposed” blog and allegations 

Please cite Ms Kylie Hatton, Deputy Director: Communication and Marketing 

Department, University of Cape Town 

The University of Cape Town is investigating allegations that have been presented against a 
student, naming this student as the author of the “UCT Exposed” blog. 

A full investigation is being undertaken as it is important to follow the correct process in this 
matter. UCT views this matter in an extremely serious light and condemns cyberbullying.  

Meanwhile, the university has offered support to students affected by the “UCT Exposed” 
blog. The same support and counselling services are available to all other students and staff 
members. 
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